THREE MEMBERS OF THE DOMINICA CRICKET UMPIRE’S ASSOCIATION RECEIVED DONATIONS

Three members of the Dominica Cricket Umpire’s Association have received donations of household appliances and a $500 gift voucher from J Astaphan and Company Limited, courtesy of the West Indies Cricket Board (WICB) senior panel of cricket umpires.

The umpires are Patrick Moses and Ronald Destouche who were affected by the passing of Tropical Storm Erika, and Grenage Lanquedoc who lost his belongings during a fire.
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Moses received a refrigerator; Lanquedoc received a stove and the third recipient, Destouche, was presented with a stove, bed and mattress.

President of the Dominica Cricket Umpire’s Association, Lennox Abraham, said during a presentation ceremony that following the passage of the storm, each of the association’s twelve members in the region was asked to make a financial donation towards Dominica’s relief project.

“After the passage of Tropical Storm Erika each member was asked to contribute US$300 towards the relief project in Dominica,” he said. “I was mandated by the panel to look for a project. This was discussed at our Tuesday meeting and it was felt that the members of our local association who suffered during the storm would be assisted.”

He said the appliances that were being donated were identified by the recipients.

Meantime, Retired ICC Elite Panel umpire, Billy Doctrove said he is elated that the association took the lead and ensured that all members were facilitated.

“I just want to encourage those members to remember that we are there for them and we expect them to continue to play a major role in cricket umpiring in Dominica,” he remarked.
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Grenage Lanquedoc receives his gift voucher
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Ronald Destouche was the third umpire to receive a donation
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